
 

 

The Parish Family of  

St. Catharine and St. Margaret  
Spring Lake, New Jersey  

Rev. Msgr. Harold F. Cullen, Pastor  

 

Twenty -Fifth Sunday in ordinary time  

September 23, 2018  

Mass Schedule  

St. Catharine Church  
215 Essex Ave, Spring Lake, NJ 07762 

Saturday:  5 PM  

Sunday:  7 AM, 9 AM, 10:30 AM  

Monday - Saturday (except Wednesday):   8 AM  

 

St. Catharine Chapel  
Sunday: 12 Noon  

Wednesday: 8 AM & 12 Noon  

Monday - Friday 12 Noon  

St. Margaret Church  
300 Ludlow Ave. Spring Lake, NJ 07762 

Saturday:  4.00PM  

Sunday:  8:30 AM, 10 AM, 11:30 AM  

Sacrament of Reconciliation  
St. Catharine Chapel, Saturday 3:30 ï 4:30PM  

St. Margaret Church, Saturday 3:00 ï 3:45 PM  

www.stcatharine -stmargaret.org     ContactUs@stcatharine -stmargaret.org  
 

732 -449 -5765  

Parish Directory 
Rev. Msgr. Harold F. Cullen PhD, Pastor  

Rev. William Dunlap, Associate Pastor  

Rev. Charles Weiser, Senior Priest  

Rev Martin Padovani, Weekend Assistant  

Rev William Dowd, Weekend Assistant  

Edward Jennings, Deacon  

Dr. John Little, Deacon  

Rich Baier, Buildings  

Richard Cambron, special projects  

Tammy Sablom, Religious Education  

Ed Stevens, Director of Cemeteries  

Sister Margaret Tierney, SC Pastoral Care  

dr. jarred tafaro, director of music  

Lisa defillippo cole, business manager  

NEW PARISHIONERS:  
 

Welcome!  We encourage all new families who 

move into St. Catharine - St. Margaret Parish 

to call the rectory to register in the parish.  
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Dear Parishioners  
Is Your Search For God Becoming 

More Intense?  
 

If you find you are being called to a deeper 
relationship with the Lord, come join us.  
We are the Lay Carmelites and have been 
meeting for 50 years at St. Catharine-St. 
Margaret, Spring Lake.  We meet after the 
8am Mass on the 1st Saturday of the month 
at Francis Duffy Hall in St. Margaret's.  We 

will help you on that journey.  For further 
information please call Jim Morrissey at 732 -489-
2031.  

Last week the priests and the bishop of the Diocese 

of Trenton gathered together for an annual 

convocation.  160 priests of the diocese gathered 

together for 3 days of prayer and fellowship.  

Bishop Seratelli from the Metuchen Diocese 

provided his leadership and inspiration in leading 

us through meditation and thought on the Sacred 

Scriptures. 

It was an opportune time for the priests of the 

Diocese to gather against the background of the 

constant drum beat of news about abuse and cover

-up in the Church.  It was a good time to pray 

together for one another, and for the victims of 

such awful crimes.  

And as I looked around at the 160 priests of our 

Diocese, who have never been accused of abuse 

and cover-up, I could not help but remember, as I 

have on many occasions over the past 50 years of 

priesthood, that there are, and always have been, 

two churches, or rather two faces of the one 

church.  One is the face of the institutional 

church; the church that makes the rules and the 

regulations, the one that governs and regulates 

and is often the subject of accusations of abuse of 

power and clericalism.  The other face of the 

Church is the face of faithful priests and people 

who kneel and worship and come face to face with 

the living Christ in the Eucharist, and in the 

everyday miracles of life.  There are the Mother 

Teresas, the Francis of Assissis, the St. Catharines 

and the St. Margarets, and the thousands of 

religious, priests  and laity who spend their lives 

ministering to the sick, the uneducated and the 

lost souls in the mission fields in foreign lands and 

in parishes  here at home.  

Today, that is the Church that makes sense and 

best portrays the face of Christ 

     Msgr. Cullen 

Through the inspiration of the Holy Spirit and the vision of 
Bishop O'Connell, we are very excited to initiate a yearlong 
celebration of young Catholics in the Diocese called the 
"Year of Youth."  Special Events will be held for youth and 
young adults throughout the year led by the Diocese.  
Please visit www.dotyouth.org for more information & 
events! 

Loving God and Father, 

You have given us every good gift and promised to be 

with us always. 

We ask for your blessing as we journey through this 

Year of Youth in the Diocese of Trenton. 

Surround us in your care and enfold us in your love. 

Guide our bishop.  Inspire our priests, our deacons, 

our religious, and all the faithful.  Bless our families. 

Strengthen our parishes and schools. 

Make this be a time of grace for the young Church; a 

time of growth and renewal for all who take part in 

this Year of Youth. 

Send your Holy Spirit among us to awaken in our 

hearts the courage to live the joy of the Gospel in 

everything we do. 

We ask this through Christ, our Lord. 

Amen. 


